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1ST READING REVISE POLICY 3613 LISTEN IN AND DIGITIAL ASSISTANT TECHNOLOGY  

*************************************************************** 

Bus security cameras have been equipped with audio recording capabilities for some time, and 

our new building security cameras now include this feature as well. Audio recordings have 

proven invaluable in utilizing security footage to determine the facts of incidents. Attorney Amy 

White recommended including audio recording in our security camera policy and ensuring clear 

signage is posted. 

On our buses, we already have signs indicating that both video and audio are recorded. We are 

currently in the process of posting similar notices in all of our buildings. The proposed policy 

revision reflects our practice of recording both video and audio with security cameras. 

 


